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"Realizing God's Love by Serving and

Empowering..."

IT'S SPRING! 

Here are some important church updates.

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING
SUNDAY, APRIL 14, 2024

Our Annual Congregational Meeting will be held immediately after the
worship service on Sunday, April 14, 2024. We will share various church
updates and receive the 2024 church budget for congregational review and
approval. Please mark your calendars and make plans to attend.

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY MEETING
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10TH

The Sarah Circle women's Bible study will be meeting on Wednesday, April
10th from 10am to 12pm in the Fireside A room. The study for this year
is SACRED ENCOUNTERS - The Power and Presence of Jesus Christ in
Luke-Acts. If you have questions or would like to be added to the women's
Bible study email list, please email office@npcdb.com. Hope to see you there!
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CELEBRATION OF LIFE FOR
FRAN SCHLOBOHM

Please see the message below from the Schlobohm family regarding a
celebration of life for Fran Schlobohm. Fran was the wife of Roy Schlobohm,
who served as an interim pastor for the San Gabriel Presbytery from 1984 to
the late 1990s, including a time serving at NPC.

Dear Friends and Family,

At long last, we are gathering to celebrate the life of Fran Schlobohm, who died
February 9, 2020.

April 13th 2024, 2pm
Community Presbyterian Church

540 E. Vine Ave, West Covina, CA 91790
Reception to follow the service in Fellowship Hall

at the same address until 5pm

We will have a live feed available for viewing on the internet if you are not able
to join us in person. Link to be provided closer to service date.

For planning purposes, please RSVP ‘yes’ if you know you’re coming and
‘maybe’ if you hope to come, no need to respond at all if you cannot make
it.

Please reach out to Connie, Anna or Karen at emails below for help with
lodging and/or transportation.

Please extend this invitation to anyone we have not included.

Thank you for being part of our huge beloved extended family, near and far.

Sincerely,

Connie Schlobohm for all of Fran & Roy’s Kids & Grandkids

Please RSVP only if you are coming or might come: Connie at
connie.schlobohm@disneycom or call/text Connie at 415) 286-3321
Please feel free to reach out by email or phone to Karen at: Anna at
annaschlobohmdecruder@gmail.com or call/text Anna at 626) 831-8207 
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Please feel free to reach out by email or phone to Karen at
kaykaybooboo@yahoo.com or call/text Karen at 503) 319-0398

MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR KAY VAN ROOY

We are saddened to share that Kay Van Rooy passed away on March 19,
2024. Kay was very active at NPC many years ago, serving as a deacon,
participating in the Of One Accord musical group, assisting Hmong refugees,
and more. Please pray for Kay's family during this time of grieving and
remembrance.

Memorial Service for Kay Van Rooy

Friday, April 19, 2024
Miller-Jones Menifee Memorial Park and Mortuary, 26770 Murrieta Rd.,
Menifee, CA, 92585
11:00 am - Service
12:00-2:00pm - Lunch Reception (please RSVP by phone or text to Kay's
daughter Carla at 760-695-7203)

Kay Van Rooy Obituary

NPC WORSHIP NOW LIVESTREAMING!

Just a reminder that Northminster is continuing to livestream our Sunday
worship service! You can find our YouTube channel "NPC Livestream" by
clicking the blue button below. Please be sure to subscribe to this channel.
Watch our services live, or view past worship services at your convenience. Be
sure to check it out!

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please continue to pray for:

CLICK HERE TO VIEW NPC LIVESTREAM YOUTUBE CHANNEL
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https://www.youtube.com/@npclivestream493/streams


The ongoing conflicts in Israel/Palestine and in Ukraine - for
peaceful resolution; for God's protection, healing and
provision for the people affected; for safety for people trying
to evacuate and/or trying to provide supplies and aid to
others; for wisdom and courage for world leaders to take

appropriate action
Rebecca Ochuru, who is in the process of getting licensed and working as
a medical doctor in the U.S.
Janice McVeigh - health concerns
Jacki Smith - health concerns; worsening since Palm Sunday
Michelle Weissinger - dealing with home repairs after flooding; caring for
her mother, Ursula
John White - health concerns

If you have prayer requests to share with the NPC prayer chain, you may email them to

office@npcdb.com.

APRIL CELEBRATIONS

Happy Birthday!

Don Samuels - April 3
Ed Mannix - April 4

Suzanne Howard - April 5
Rocky Crabb - April 9
Josh Loyo - April 10

Hui Lee - April 13
Matt Farris - April 14

Bruce Spence - April 14
Dick Toldi - April 16

Caitlin Chan - April 23
Saleem Abdo - April 27

Happy Anniversary!

Kent and Patty Hedrick
April 3

David and Kung Stel
April 9

Don and Jeannie Samuels
April 22

PER CAPITA COLLECTION

Per capita is a set amount of money (apportionment) per member that
congregations pay to the larger Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.). Said another
way, it is a Presbyterian Covenant Community Fund - part of the glue that holds
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Presbyterians together. Because every Presbyterian shares in the benefit of the
PC (U.S.A.) system of government, the expenses associated with coordinating
and performing the functions of that system should be shared by everyone as
well.

Presbytery's suggested Per Capita pledge is $70.00 per member for 2024. If
you wish to donate the Per Capita for your membership (per individual
member), please write the words "Per Capita" on your check memo line and
mail it to the church office or place it in one of the offering boxes at Sunday
worship. For more information, please contact conniemodglin@npcdb.com.

SUNDAY FLOWERS

Thank you to all who donate for Sunday morning
worship service flowers. You may take the flowers
home with you after the service. If you would like
to sign up for a specific date to honor a special
occasion or loved one, the sign-up sheet for the
second quarter of 2024 is available, and several
dates are still open. You can also add your name

to donate a second flower arrangement if there is a donor already listed on your
preferred date. Please see the book on the table in the Narthex to sign
up. Please note that as of this new year, the cost for flowers has now
increased to $35.

Copyright © 2024 Northminster Presbyterian Church. All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:
Northminster Presbyterian Church, 400 Rancheria Rd., Diamond Bar, CA 91765

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences 

mailto:conniemodglin@npcdb.com?subject=Per%20Capita%20Pledge
file:///C:/Users/office/Downloads/*%7CUNSUB%7C*
file:///C:/Users/office/Downloads/*%7CUPDATE_PROFILE%7C*

